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Welcome to John Knox Co-op Preschool!   

We are excited for the 2021/2022 school year. 

It will be a year of learning, new friendships and making lots of wonderful memories.   

Here at the Co-op you will be with your child and you will be a part of it all. 

 

While we try to teach our children all about life, our children teach us what life is all about. 

~Angela Schwindt 

 

Guidelines For Completing Forms 

 

Many of the questions on the forms may seem repetitive, especially the forms required 

by the State of California.   

● Make sure that you, your Physician, and your child’s Physician complete all of 

the lines on all of the forms.  

● Complete your portion of the medical forms prior to bringing them to your or your 

child's doctor's appointment. 

● If something does not apply, write N/A (not applicable) on that line. Do not leave 

any questions unanswered. 

 

The State forms can also be downloaded through our website. 

● On our website, jkcp.org, click on the 'Current Parents' tab 

● Username: jkcp_parent  

● Password: happysun (you may need to enter the password twice)  

 

Please cut off the top portion of the Personal Rights and Parents’ Rights forms and 

keep for your records. Only the lower portion of these forms needs to be placed in your 

child’s school record. 
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Some of you may need to complete health forms after the packet return date of 

February 13th. Please note there will be a $50.00 late fee if all forms are not returned 

by July 15th. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us via email on our 

website: www.JKCP.org 

http://www.jkcp.org/

